
Public Notice 

Federal Funding Notification of Services 

Public Notice and Opportunity for Public Input on Possible Federal Grant Applications 

In accordance with federal and state guidelines, public school districts are required to provide the 
public with notice of their application for federal grants and an opportunity to provide input.   

This notice is to inform the public and community that Charlotte ISD is in the process of, has the 
intention to, or has applied for the following grants:   

 

● Title I, Part A Improving Basic Programs 
● Title II, Part A Preparing, Training, Recruiting High Quality Teachers, Leaders, 

Principals and other School Leaders 
● Title IV, Part A Student Support & Academic Enrichment Grant 
● Perkins V. Strengthening Career and Technical Education 

 


